
Welcome back Humphrey Public students, staff, and parents!  It’s a brand new start for 2025-
2026.  This new year brought new students and teachers, and our sports teams have already 
started their seasons. This year, we have an FCS student teacher with Mrs. Beebe.  Her name 
is Ms. Frish, and she is finishing up her degree at Wayne State. Ms. Allie Schneider, a 2020 
HHS grad, is our new 7-9 science teacher. Mr. Peetz is our new 5-12 vocal and instrumental 
music teacher.  Mrs. Berryman came in as our new elementary resource teacher, and Mrs. 
Libich is our new second grade teacher.  We are so excited to be learning and working with you!  
 
There are also new students and families who have joined the Bulldog family. In kindergarten, 
we welcome Zack, Brayzen, and Malachi.  Lydia is a new first grader, second graders 
welcomed Baylie, and third got Jaxon. The seventh grade welcomed three new students: 
Sophia K, Jenna, and Emmy.  Our new eighth grade students are Ebonyi and Leelan.  Raymie 
is our new freshmen, new sophomore students are Liam and Zavrey, and the new juniors are 
Tristan and Tosia.  
 
The Twin River Titan Humphrey Girls had a Jamboree game last week against O’Neill. They 
won 11-5.  It was a good, hard-fought game. On Thursday in their season opener, the softball 
team beat GACC 12-1. Congratulations to Kaylee V., who led the Twin River Varsity Titans with 
four runs batted in from the number seven spot in the lineup.  Great job!  
 
The Humphrey Volleyball team had a jamboree game against Lakeview and had a couple of 
very close sets: 25-18, 25-22, and 25-17. The girls’ golf team had their opening tournament at 
Indian Hills in Beemer.  Reagan, Natalie, and Jessica had a great experience and learned a lot 
for their next match.  That's all this week at Humphrey Public Schools. 
 


